Exhibit 1
Moving Forward

The decision enables the agency to move forward with the project, replacing
dozens of existing conventional air traffic control procedures with new
satellite-based procedures

The FAA plans to begin working immediately toward phasing in use of the
procedures, starting in November 2016 and continuing through April 2017

When the Southern California Metroplex procedures are implemented, some
people might see aircraft where they did not previously fly. This is because
some air route changes will occur, and because satellite-based procedures
create more concentrated flight paths than conventional procedures

Before publishing the procedures, the agency will conduct additional public
Information meetings and webinars to further inform people about the
changes
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